
Hello	CCAS	Students, 

We’re	thinking	about	you	as	you	enter	this	“new	normal”	and	embark	on	the	rest	of	this	
semester. 

We’ve	created	a	special	CCAS	ADVISING	HELP	PAGE	on	our	website	with	
resources,	appointment	info,	instructions	and	guides,	past	emails,	etc.		Check	it	out! 

Additional	updates:	 

§ The Final Drop Deadline for the semester (without dean’s approval) has 
been extended	to	Friday,	April	17. 

§ Interested in taking summer classes?  Check out your Student Center & Academic 
Navigator to see your enrollment time! 
 

Above	all,	please	don’t	hesitate	to	reach	out	if	you	need	guidance	and	support.		Our	email	
account	(ccas@ccas.wisc.edu)	is	being	monitored	throughout	the	day	and	we	will	return	
your	email	within	1	business	day.	 

We	really	appreciate	your	patience	and	flexibility	throughout	this	time.		You	remain	our	top	
priority,	and	we	are	committed	to	providing	support	and	advice	as	we	work	together	
through	this. 

Please	continue	to	take	care	of	yourself	–	we’re	here	for	you. 

-The	CCAS	Team 

 


